
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

 REMINDER 
 

ELIGIBILITY RE-DETERMINATION REPORTS - 
ENHANCEMENTS 

 

JUNE 19, 2015 
 

The two new eligibility re-determination reports that went live on 6/5/15 are 
being temporarily suspended for re-tooling.  ValueOptions is working to obtain 
information that will be more useful to providers, including earlier visibility (2 
months) from an individual’s redetermination date. 
 
Providers who have downloaded current versions of these reports should 
disregard the information.  The Department and ValueOptions are working 
on a system re-boot to ensure that the information is as accurate and timely for 
providers as possible to outreach to their consumers. 

 


